
     

 

 

Mask Wearing  

As of Tuesday 1st August, the Practice will no longer require staff 
or patients to wear masks unless unwell with cough/cold/throat 
symptoms. If staff or patients prefer to wear a mask for their 
own safety and peace of mind, we support this decision. 

This policy coincides with the removal of government funding for 
most PPE, and the mandatory requirements being relaxed for 
mask wearing. 

Patients who attend the Practice with respiratory symptoms will 
still be asked to wear a mask to limit risk for both staff and other 
patients. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


